
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Påhlman Letter to Christoffer 
Adam von Steding, 1763 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
Letter to Christoffer Adam von Steding 1763 
 
 
[START OF LETTER] 
 
 
5 April 1763 
 
High-born, highly honored Major. 
 
According to the here attached orders 
by the supreme commander 
Lövenfells, I must decamp with my unit 
tomorrow morning and march to Stralsund, 
and, considering that the train needs 
two horse-drawn coaches and one riding horse, 
the supreme commander tells me that, 
with the Royal Government’s consent, 
these shall be requisitioned 
from the district administration. 
 
I approached the district secretary Höfner 
with these orders who declined my request for the 
requisition. I therefore find myself compelled to ask 
Your High-Born to assist me in this matter, and send orders 
to the district, otherwise I will not be able to move the 
baggage train. I expect the orders of the supreme 
commander with complete veneration and remain 
Your High-Born 
 
most obedient servant 
Pahlman 
 
Wollgast the 5th 
of April 1763 
 
 
[END OF LETTER] 
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